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ODOT to hold a public information meeting in Covington Tuesday 
 
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation will hold a public 
information meeting to discuss the temporary closure of SH-74, 
two miles south of US-412. The meeting will take place at the 
following time and location: 
 6:00 p.m. 
 Tuesday, April 27 
 Covington Fire Department, Community Room 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to inform the public of the 
Department's plans to replace the SH-74 bridge over an unnamed 
creek north of Covington. In an attempt to expedite construction, 
this nearly $370,000 project calls for the temporary closure of 
SH-74 in this location.    
 
Handout materials will be posted after the meeting to the 
following ODOT project website: 
www.okladot.state.ok.us/meetings/index.htm. 
  
Persons who would like to attend this meeting, but find it 
difficult due to disability, architectural barrier, or other 
special needs, or who require a sign-language interpreter, may 
contact Craig Moody at 522-1465 or in writing at ODOT at 200 NE 
21st Street, Room 3A7, Oklahoma City 73105. 
 

--www.okladot.state.ok.us-- 
 

(Editors and News Directors: For details please call the ODOT 
Media & Public Relations Division at 405-521-6000.) 

 


